Washington State Senate

220 John A. Cherberg Building

P.O. Box 40449 Senator Annette Cleveland Annette.Cleveland@leg.wa.gov
Olympia, WA 98504-0449 49th Legislative District Phone: (360) 786-7696
May 25, 2018

Hai Viet Hong, Executive Director
Huong Viet Performing Arts Group
13322 Highway 99 South

Everett, WA 98204

Dear Dr. Hong:

I am pleased to express support for the Huong Viet Performing Arts Group. I applaud the talent,
energy, and mission of your very worthy arts organization.

The upcoming August performance of “Vietnam, Essence of Yesteryear 10” will offer a valuable
taste of Vietnamese culture to Washington State.

Thank you for sharing your music and creativity through your upcoming performances, as well
as hosting the Vietnamese Dan Tranh Conference. Such sharing of music and art creates a
powerful opportunity to build bridges between cultures through mutual experience. Your
performances generously offer more than music; they are greatly appreciated acts of nurturing,
understanding and peace.

Respectfully,
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Annette Cleveland, State Senator
49th Legislative District
Vancouver, Washington

Committees: Chair, Senate Health & Long Term Care Committee * Transportation Committee * Rules Committee
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